
NOTICE 
 
TOWN BOARD MEMBERS MEETING 
FOR THE PURPOSE OF DOING 
ANNUAL INVENTORY
 
Town of Stanfold,
Barron County, WI 


Town Board members will meet for the purpose of updating the Town’s Inventory list.  They will meet on Saturday, September 11th, 2021 at 7:00 am at the Stanfold Town Shop.  

The Stanfold shop is located at the corners of Hwy 25 and Hwy 48.  The public is welcome to observe.    





Clerk: Kristen Foust

Posted: August 17th, 2021 

